
Subject: FW: REP IN SUPPORT OF Smoky Lounge 

From: tunchismusty <  

Sent: 26 November 2024 18:31 

To: Daliah Barrett <Daliah.Barrett@haringey.gov.uk> 

Cc: info@smokylounge.org.uk 

Subject: Smoky Lounge 

 

Dear Licensing Authority 

  

I am writing this letter in support of the “Smoky Ltd” Bianka & her Husband Arber and their 

restaurant/lounge named “Smoky Lounge Ltd”, 83 Mayes Road Wood Green N22 6UP. 

  

Since they took ownership of the above premises and started to work on refurbishing the 

building we have seen a big improvement in the area, having spoken to them on a daily 

basis it is clear that he and his wife are very committed to becoming a very well established 

part of our community, and I wish to support this independent business growing in the 

community. 

  

Being in such close proximity we have developed a close working relationship and I believe 

that the expansion of the business into a restaurant/café operating daily and also providing 

catering for functions – family celebrations weddings, birthday parties, christenings etc will 

be a positive aspect for the benefit of the community. 

  

I saw the blue notice outside the shop & spoke with them both and I understand he needs to 

get approval and a licence from the council in order to sell alcohol and open beyond 11pm, 

they have discussed with me the future plans they have and the conditions/control measures 

they would implement in order to promote the licensing laws. They have addressed concerns 

about noise and had a noise assessment/report carried out all of which have showed us that 

they are committed to ensuring that they add to the positive impact in the area. 

  

Based on our talk and the level of work I have seen put into the building along side there 

experience I am fully confident that the business will be managed and conducted in a 

responsible and reasonable way which will be beneficial to the owners and the surrounding 

community. 

Please feel free to contact me in order to verify any of the above information. 

Regards, 

  

Mr/Mrs T Mustafa 
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